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NEW AUBURN CENTER STUDY PUBLIC MEETING 
 
AUBURN, ME. – On Thursday, June 20, 2013 from 6:00 PM to approximately 8:00 PM, a public 
meeting will be held at Walton School. 
 
The meeting will present the project scope, proposed schedule, existing traffic information and the 
existing urban design and land use information.  The meeting will then break out into work groups 
to identify issues and opportunities for the area.   


